
 

Past-President's Report – Spring 2019 

Elections 

• Thank you to Catherine King, Case Western Reserve University, Cleveland Health Sciences 

Library and Megan Nunemaker, Covance, for serving on the Committee 

• A very special thank you to Heidi Beke Harrigan of OhioNET for all her help with preparing the 

ballot 

• We had 42 members vote in the Election, which ran from 03/25/19-04/22/19 

• Thanks to the candidates for their willingness to run 

• The winners are: 

o Don Pearson, President-Elect 

o Liz Lyman, Treasurer 

Past-President's Project 

SBAR – Alternative CE Offering: 

 Brief overview of how to organize and present an MLA-approved discussion group 

This document is currently on the 2019 Spring Meeting Page, under reports 

 We also talked about moving all Past-President Projects to a special area of the website.  

This will be discussed at the 2019 OHSLA Executive Committee Transition Meeting  
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